Most Urgent

No. EDN-HE (21)B(15)15/2020-V
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 ‘
Tel. 0177-2653120 Extn. 234 _e-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com. Fax: 2812882

Dated: Shimla-171001 the February, 2020
To
1 The Deputy Director of Higher Education,
All the Districts in Himachal Pradesh.
2 All the Principals/Headmasters,
Government Senior Secondary/High Schools in,
Himachal Pradesh
Subject: - Instructions to Stop holding functions in Schools.
Memo;

In pursuance to the Government of Himachal Pradesh letter no. EDN-B-
Ga(17)-8/2019-L dated 29/01/2020 on the subject cited above (copy enclosed).

In this context, you are hereby directed to ensure that keeping in view of
the annual examinations of the students, which are going to take place during March/April, 2020,
no permission be granted to hold any type of functions upto the completion of the final
examinations (to be held in the month of March/April) in any schools.

These instructions may be adhered in letter and spirit.

Encls: As above

— A\t —

(Dr. Rakesh Bhardwaj),
Joint Director of Higher Education (C),
Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the February, 2020
Copy for information and further necessary action is forwarded to:-
1 The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of H.P w.r.t. letter referred as above.

V The Technical Officer, IT Cell of this Directorate with the direction to upload the
same on the Departmental Website.
3 Guard File.
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No. EDN-B-Ga(17)-8/2019-L “& 2
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Department of Higher Education
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I‘rom N .
The Secretary (Education) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh,
Shimla- 171002
To ' A
_/, The Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla- 171001

2. The Director of Elementary Education,

- Himachal Pradesh, Shimla- 171001

The State Project Director (Samagra Shiksha),
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-171001

L

Dated: Shimla- 171002  the 29" January, 2020
Subject: - Instructions to stop holding J.’melions in schools.

Sir,

[ am directed to refer to the above cited subject and to say that the annual
cxaminations of the students are going to take placé during March/ April, 2020 and the present
time is the crucial time for the studies of the students. Therefore, it has been decided by the
Government that no permission be granted to hold any type of functions upto the completion of

the final examinations (to be held in the month of March/ April) in any schools.

You are, therefore, requested to take further necessary action in this regard

accordingly under intimation to this department.

Yours faithlully,

Depu‘g/. “cretary (Education) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

ndsY. No. even dated Shimla-2, , 29 January, 2020
Copy lor immediate necessary action to:-

- 1. The Secretary, H.P. Board of Schodl Education, Dharamshala .
2. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in H.P,
%

All the Deputy Directors of Elementary Education in H.P. /

Deputy Secretary (Education) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
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